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Weekly News – Friday 11th May   
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

The Year 2 team would like to celebrate the hard work of all the children 
this week in their SAT’s.  Each and every child worked unbelievably 
hard and we are very proud of them all.  Next week we will be 
continuing with our Math’s. 

As we have been completing our assessments in Reading and 
SPAG, we will update you on all of the topic lessons which we have 
enjoyed this week.  

Math’s 

Next week we will be practicing our Math’s knowledge completing lots 
of quizzes. It would be fantastic if you could practice at home your 
times-tables! 

 

Science 

This week we observed and described how seeds and bulbs grow into 
mature plants. We discussed the fact that plants need light to make 
their own food in their leaves. Next week we will learn about how plants 
are best suited to a particular habitat.  

Topic 

We all enjoyed the Fire of London workshop this week.  This week 
we have made posters and acted out the events of the Great Fire. 
Next week we will explore eye witness accounts of the Great Fire of 
London looking at the diary of Samuel Pepys. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Matty 
Paige 

 
Clover 
Freddie 
Elaina 

 
Heather 

Zak 
Mitty 

 

Notices 
Royal Wedding! We will be enjoying a special Royal Wedding lunch on Thursday (as part of normal lunch 
time) and following on with lots of creative activities to help celebrate the event. 

PLEASE NOTE: As we will be doing our final quizzes on Friday morning please could children come dressed 
in normal school uniform and bring their outfits in a bag. All children will get changed before lunch time to 
enjoy the festivities. 

Sports Day will be held at Dinton Field again this year on Friday 25th May. Please bring your child to meet 
your class teacher at Dinton Field at 8:50am. Sports Day is due to finish at 11:30am. We always welcome 
parents to help walk classes back to school so please express your interest to your class teacher on the 
day. We would greatly appreciate your support. 
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